
The Healthy Child Programme 
in North Yorkshire

Please fill in our survey to tell us your views on proposed 
changes to the Healthy Child Programme.

Go to www.northyorks.gov.uk/healthychild to read about the proposals. 
You can also register for an online event to hear more and ask questions.

If you would like a print out of the information, or you need it in a different language 
or format, please email healthychild@northyorks.gov.uk or call 01609 780780.

Public consultation on the proposed changes to 
health visiting, school nursing and related services
26 October 2020 to 4 January 2021


